
[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Doug Torr <douglastorr56@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 12:17 PM
To: greenhagen.andrew@epa.gov
Cc: Rodriquez, Tom <TRodriquez@republicservices.com>; Rubin, Jason <JRubin@republicservices.com>; rsave@republicservices.com; Beckman, Jerrold <JBeckman@republicservices.com>
Subject: Republic Services - Romulus Wells EGT 1-12 & 2-12

Note that (douglastorr56@gmail.com) is an external email. Report suspicious emails by clicking on “Report Phishing"
Andrew,

Please see the attached filings for EGT 1 -12 (EPA Permit No. MI-163-1W-C010 and Michigan EGLE Permit No. M-452) and EGT 2 -12 (EPA Permit No. MI-163-1W-C011 and Michigan EGLE Permit No. M-452) for regulatory work performed on the wells from July 26, 2021 thru August 5, 2021.  Mailed to your office today were two hard copies of the submittal, 3 hard copies of the Radioactive Tracer Survey logs and a Thumb Drive with filings and Pressure Data (cvs) with tracking number USPS 940551189956190061087.

Feel free to email or call me should you have any questions.

Regards,

Douglas Torr, PE
Wildcatter Consulting, LLC
507 Cheltenham Ave.
Franklin, TN 37064
Cell: (214) 585-1537
Email: douglastorr56@gmail.com


